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OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATT VIKAS SAMITT

Port Blair, dated the 29" May 1998.

To

The Principal Chief Conservator of Forest,
Andaman & Nicobar Islands,
Port Blair.

Sub - Jarawa Contact Expedifion - reg.
Sir,

Kindly refer to the office letter No. XI-2/AAJVS/TW/Vol.Il/12 dated 28" May
1998 on the subject cited above intimating the schedule of Jarawa Contact Expedition on
31/05/98 & 01/06/98. The expedition will be conducted as per the schedule.

In this connection I am directed to say that the main objective of the expeditions
18 to enrich the Jarawa areas for the welfare of the Jarawas as discussed and decided in
the meetings of Executive Council of AAIVS. In the last meeting of Executive Council
of AAJVS held on 16/03/98, the council unanimously decided various measures for the
over all welfare of the Jarawas as detailed at Agenda No. 4 of the minutes of the meeting.
Copy of the same has already been circulated in normal course and was also enclosed
with the letter No. IV-2/AATVS/98-TW/1262 dated 22/05/98 requesting you to take
necessary action to implement the decision taken in the said meeting.

I am further directed to quote the remarks of the Chairman, AAJVS (Hon’ble
Lieutenant Governor, A&N Islands) on the concerned file as under :-

“As Proposed

This is an imporiant programme and all Departments should fully
cooperate”

It is, therefore, requested to make all arrangements and keep the seedlings,
equipment ete. ready well in advance for the enrichment of Jarawa areas.

Yours faithfully,

ohammed)
Execytive Secretary
AAIJVS

Copy fo -

1) The Secretary (TW), A & N Administration for favour of information.
2y The Director (TW) , A & N Administration for favour of informaion.

AAIVS



